
Introducing the CGFO/CPFO Reciprocity Program!

The GFOA and FGFOA are excited to announce the launch of the
CGFO/CPFO Reciprocity Program!

This program allows individuals who hold the Certified Government Finance
Officer (CGFO) designation to earn the Certified Public Finance Officer
(CPFO) credential, and vice versa, with special benefits and reduced
requirements. This agreement gives all current CGFOs credit for passing 3 of
the CPFO exams, which means that you would only need to pass four of their
exams to earn your CPFO designation.

To learn more about the CPFO program, click here: CPFO Candidate Guide

What is the CGFO/CPFO Reciprocity Program?

The CGFO/CPFO Reciprocity Program recognizes the expertise associated
with these two prestigious certifications. It offers a pathway for individuals who
hold one of these certifications to earn the other designation with allowances
to reduce redundancy.

Applicants will need to complete an application, which includes submitting
relevant professional and educational documentation, as well as paying any
applicable fees. Once the application is reviewed, candidates will be notified of
the approval and additional steps required.

https://gfoaorg.cdn.prismic.io/gfoaorg/70cdeafc-098b-4bc9-9f3c-305b27f1a615_CPFO+Candidate+Guide_2024.pdf
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=floridaleagueofcities&nav=50973854-fdac-4ae0-9279-4940a423b42a


Taking Advantage of this Opportunity Allows You To:

Broaden Your Professional Network: Having both certifications opens up
new opportunities for professional development and networking with
other government finance professionals.

Increase Career Flexibility: With a dual certification, you enhance your
qualifications for roles in various government and public sector
organizations across different jurisdictions.

Streamline the Certification Process: Save time and resources by
avoiding duplicate efforts while earning additional credentials that
demonstrate your professional expertise.

To learn more about this new program, click here: Benefits and Eligibility
Requirements

Next Steps

To apply for the CGFO program, current CPFOs should visit FGFOA.ORG
where you can access the application, detailed instructions, and additional
resources. If you have any questions or need assistance with the application
process, please do not hesitate to reach out to Karen Pastula.

To apply for the CPFO program, current CGFOs should contact Erich Roach,
Sr. Manager - Research and Consulting, GFOA.

We look forward to helping you further enhance your career and professional
qualifications through the CGFO/CPFO Reciprocity Program!

Questions? Contact Karen Pastula
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